
 

February 1, 2015 

 

Representative Swearingen,  

 

I ask for your support for the construction of a new ranger station and storage building in 

Medford in Taylor County.  

 

Medford’s current ranger station has unsatisfactory office facilities, insufficient support space, 

and declining conditions that are leading to mechanical and structural problems. A new station 

will address the issues within the existing structure. Additionally, a new storage area would 

produce better operations and a safer environment, which would allow for faster response times 

by fire-equipment operators.  

 

The current ranger station is outdated and no longer functions properly. The structural and safety 

issues that affect the existing station can be resolved through the construction of a new facility. I 

urge you to support this new construction as it will increase both efficiency and safety within the 

Medford community.        

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Representative James W. Edming 

87th District  

Wisconsin State Assembly  


